PROCEDURE FOR THE INVESTIGATION OF ALLEGED BREACHES OF THE CODE OF CONDUCT FOR MEMBERS

1. Where the Council receives a written allegation of a breach of the Code of Conduct for Members, this will be referred to the Monitoring Officer will initially raise the allegation with the Member concerned and ask for his or her view on the allegation.
2. The Monitoring Officer, in consultation with the Co-opted Member Chair of the Standards Committee, will decide whether the allegation merits formal investigation or should be dealt with in some other way.  In doing so, the Monitoring Officer will consult with the Independent Person at that stage, and will take into account any view the Independent Person may have before deciding how to proceed.  
3. Where a complaint is investigated, the Independent Person will be provided with a copy of the investigation report and asked for his or her view on it and any views s/he may have upon how the Council should determine the allegation. These views will be taken into account in the final decision making process.  
4. The final decision may be made by the Monitoring Officer, in consultation with the Co-opted Member Chair of the Standards Committee, where the investigation has concluded that there has been no breach of the Code, but other wise will be taken by the Hearings Panel of the Standards Committee.
5. If the Monitoring Officer determines either not to investigate an allegation, or not to refer an allegation which has been investigated to the Hearings Panel, either the person making the allegation or the Member against whom the allegation has been made have the right to ask for consideration by the Hearings Panel.

6. The Independent Person will be invited to attend any hearing which is held by the Hearings Panel to decide whether there has been a breach of the Code.  If it is decided at that hearing that there has been a breach, the Independent Person will be asked for his or her view as to what action, if any, should be taken as a result.
7. Where the allegation relates to a Parish Councillor, the recommendation of the Hearings Panel will be referred to the Parish Council for consideration and determination of what action, if any should be taken.
